
 

NEW Medicare Supplement coming to IL 

 
We will begin offering our new CLI Medicare Supplement product in Illinois starting May 1, 2017. 
 
With this new product launch, we will no longer offer the existing AHLIC Medicare Supplement product 
in Illinois on the E-App or rate quote tools after Friday, April 28. The last application signature date 
and last day to submit a paper application for the existing AHLIC Medicare Supplement product in 
Illinois will be June 22, 2017. Any applications submitted after this date will not be processed. 
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If you have any questions, please contact our office. 

Premier Senior Marketing 
800-365-8208 
705 W Benjamin Ave 
Norfolk NE 68701 
 


